Headteacher: Leonore Fernandes



The Federation of St Joseph's Catholic Junior, Infant and Nursery Schools

25th June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: 1st HOLY COMMUNION SCHOOL MASS

We had hoped to have a special school Mass to celebrate children making their 1st Communion this year.

From speaking to some of the year 3 parents I understand that their children will not be making their Communion until the end of July. Therefore, we have decided to postpone the Celebration Mass until the Autumn term when we can come together as a community. We may then be in a position to welcome parents on site, but will need to await confirmation and reassess the guidance when we return in September.

Apologies for delaying the Mass, but I am sure you will agree it is important to celebrate with all the children.

Thank you for your understanding.

Best wishes

Yours sincerely

Mrs Leonore Fernandes

Headteacher



Juniors